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June 28, 2010 – A ribbon cutting for the pedestrian bridge in Alton is scheduled for 
Friday, July 2 , at 6:30 P.M., at the Broadway entrance of the pedestrian bridge. nd

Congressman Jerry Costello and other local dignitaries are scheduled to be in attendance 
at the ribbon cutting.  The public is welcome at this event.


